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GLÖ PHLOX DIALOGUE SAMPLES 

CONVERSATION 1: CORDETTE MEETS ANGELO 

ANGELO 
Hey there. Are you alright? 

CORDETTE 
Get away from me! 

ANGELO 
Hey hey! I'm not going to hurt you. 
What happened to you? 

CORDETTE 
A wolf! Did you see a wolf? Big and 
purple? 

ANGELO 
A big purple wolf? Hmm, can't say I 
have. 

CORDETTE 
It attacked me. 

ANGELO 
It did? Are you sure? There aren't any 
wolves in these parts. 

CORDETTE 
.... 

ANGELO 
What's your name? 

CORDETTE 
Cordette... 

ANGELO 
I'm Angelo. Slow down for a second. 
You're safe now- 

CORDETTE 
I know. 

ANGELO 
Do you know how to get home safely 
from here? 

CORDETTE 
...No. 
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ANGELO 
Hmm...I know the valley is home to 
lots of faes. Would you like me to 
help you? 

CORDETTE 
No. I'll manage on my own. 

ANGELO 
Alright...if you're sure. At least let 
me help you past the gate! 

Angelo sets down a bomb which clears the path. 

ANGELO 
There we go! Good luck! It was nice to 
meet you! 

CONVERSATION 3: ANGELO TELLS CORDETTE ABOUT A PHOENIX 

ANGELO 
Cordette! Fancy seeing you here! 

CORDETTE 
...hello. 

ANGELO 
I thought you were going to go to the 
valley and recover from your fight 
with the wolf. 

CORDETTE 
... 

ANGELO 
Ah, well. I hope the fresh mountain 
air does you some good. I'm told it 
does wonders for relaxing the mind and 
body. 

CORDETTE 
... 

ANGELO 
And the view is quite nice! 

CORDETTE 
...sorry. I have to get going. 

ANGELO 
Wait! I've heard of a phoenix around 
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these parts. I hear it's a nasty and 
temperamental beast that'll kill you 
before you even realize what's 
happening. You should turn back. 

CORDETTE 
I'll be fine. 

ANGELO 
But- 

CORDETTE 
I said I'll be fine. 

CONVERSATION 5: CORDETTE MEETS JASPER 

JASPER 
Cordette! Is that you? 

CORDETTE 
...Do I know you? 

JASPER 
HAHA! Of course, you do! It's me! 
Jasper! 

CORDETTE 
... 

JASPER 
You know? Your friend since we were 
kids? 

CORDETTE 
... 

JASPER 
Come on. We grew up at the temple 
together! Remember the time I saved 
you from the elders when you stole 
some of their food offerings? 

CORDETTE 
... 

JASPER 
Ugh you always were a quiet one. 
Anyways, what are you doing so far 
from home? 
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CORDETTE 
I don't know. 

JASPER 
You don't know? 

CORDETTE 
...I don't remember. 

JASPER 
You don't remember? You've lost your 
memory? 

CORDETTE 
Yes. 

JASPER 
That's a real shame. I hope you find 
it again soon! 

CONVERSATION 13: CORDETTE AND ANGELO REUNITE 

CORDETTE 
Angelo! 

ANGELO 
Ah, Cordette. Stay back! It's the 
wolf! 

CORDETTE 
Why did you go after him? I told you 
not to! 

ANGELO 
Because I wanted to help you, 
Cordette. 

CORDETTE 
Why would you do that? 

ANGELO 
Because I care. You were struggling, 
and I wanted to do what I can. I'd go 
after him again if I had the choice. 
But I'm starting to think he's too 
strong for us both. 

CORDETTE 
Angelo. Let's fight him together. 



                                                          5. 

Created using Celtx                                          

ANGELO 
Are you- 

CORDETTE 
I need your help. 

ANGELO 
Cordette, of course I'll help you! 
Let's go. 

THE END. 


